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Creation of a Temporary City Council and 
Business Leader Sub-Committee

• Identified by Councilmember Clark

• Creation of a temporary, one-year, sub-committee made up 
of City Council members and representatives from 
Glendale’s business community

• Goal: To make Glendale even more business friendly and 
enhance Glendale’s reputation for supporting job 
attraction, creation and retention.

• Staff is seeking policy guidance and direction from City 
Council



Composition of a Temporary City Council and 
Business Leader Sub-Committee

• Three (3) City Council members

• One (1) Glendale Small Business representative

• One (1) Glendale mid-sized business representative

• One (1) Glendale Large Business representative

• One (1) representative to embody the viewpoint of 
design professionals



Process Steps

• Step 1: Mechanism to create the Sub-Committee

• Step 2: Authorizing the Sub-Committee

• Step 3: Forming the Sub-Committee

• Step 4: Forming the Internal Staff Support Team

• Step 5: Convening the Sub-Committee

• Step 6: Reporting to City Council



Creation of a Temporary City Council and 
Business Leader Sub-Committee

• Goal: To make Glendale even more business friendly and 
enhance Glendale’s reputation for supporting job 
attraction, creation and retention.

• Staff support/Advisory Team

• Approximately ten staff members 

• Average 2-3 hours per week

• Estimated impact will be 1,040 to 1,560 staff hours

• Staff is seeking policy guidance and direction from City 
Council


